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Hello,

My name is Stacey Janssen. Iam resident of Eugene Oregon. I am a committed supporter and
patron of local farmers. The climate crisis needs urgent, strong, sensible climate policy; and
leaders at all levels for the planet to have a healthy future.

I support the more that 250 rural agricultural stewards and urge your leadership in passing
legislation that 1) puts a limit and price on greenhouse gas emissions 2) provides incentives
for climate-friendly agricultural practices, and 3) helps our communities prepare for the
impacts of a changing climate. Cap and Invest legislation is critical to ensuring that Oregon
limits climate pollution and can provide resources to support agricultural practices that
mitigate climate change and create resiliency in the face of climate change.

here are many voices in rural Oregon supporting strong climate policy.

Please take action now and do the right thing for Oregon and the planet and pass this
important legislation. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Stacey Janssen
Eugene, Oregon
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